
Spring Update on Prom Photography Guidelines 

The grounds at Gari Melchers Home and Studio can provide a picturesque backdrop 
for prom and homecoming photos, but please note that photography sessions are 
limited by dates and times and contingent onsite capacity. 

All persons taking prom and homecoming photos will, upon arrival, fill out and sign a 
Photography Regulations form and receive a permit for the activity. 

Prom/homecoming photography will be allowed on GMHS property on the dates of 
schools’ respective events between the hours of 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM unless a 
previously-scheduled event is taking place. 

We appreciate you reviewing the guidelines prior to your visit and following the 
instructions of staff to ensure the safety of vehicles and pedestrians and the continued 
enjoyment of this National Historic Site. 

Photography regulations and other information about Gari Melchers Home and Studio 
can be found on the museum’s website, www.garimelchers.org. For questions 
regarding prom and homecoming photos, please call 540-654-1844. 

 


